
 

 

Grapevine Committee Meeting 

December 6, 2016 

 

Open with Serenity Prayer 

Grapevine Statement of Purpose 

Tradition Twelve 

Introduction of GVR’s  

 

We had two new GV reps in attendence, Rob and Steve. 

We also have two members who will remain on committee. 

 

We will request budget funds for 4 subscriptions at area meeting. The 

committee voted to do this. We have permission to send GV to three 

institutions. We will shortly have info. for the fourth location. 

Theresa will forward info on My Sister’s House. 

 

We discuss our continuing support for the Audio Grapevine project  

aagrapevine.org/audio 

We update the Grow Your Grapevine contest that ends in Feb 2016. 

Mary speaks of the committee’s goal of increasing subscriptions to the 

magazine and our availability to bring the boards to anniversaries, 

workshops… 

Nancy shares that anybody can sign up for online GV for one month for a 

cost of 4.00$.  This also gives archive access. 

 

We vote to print one more copy of the GV handbook. 

 

Mike, our alternate delegate shares. 

 

Thanks to all GVR’s who will be rolling out 

 

Thanks to Mary for her service and efforts on behalf of our committee. 

We end with the Serenity Prayer. 

 
 


